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June 7, 2023 

 

Dear Runnemede Families, 

 

As you are probably aware due to the Canadian Wildfires officials have issued Air Quality Alerts 

across our area.   Unfortunately, this comes a day before our June Fair for our 6th, 7th, and 8th 

grade students.  The current guidance states that this is specifically important for those with pre- 

existing respiratory conditions.   

 

As of now we are going to plan to have June Fair outside tomorrow, and limit strenuous 

activities during the event.  If we receive guidance tomorrow morning that indicates it is not safe 

to be outside, we will shift June Fair indoors.   If we do have it outside, and you have concerns 

about your child participating, please contact the Volz health office, and we can arrange your 

child stay indoors.   Please be aware these measures are being put in place to make sure we keep 

all the students as safe as possible. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Steve Pili 

Principal  


